
 

May 21, 2019 
The meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Weymouth Township was canceled bsesd on the fact that 
only two members of the board were present by Chairman Bernard  
 
Public notice of this meeting was sent to the Atlantic City Press for publication as prescribed by law.  
All requirements of the Open Public Meeting Act have been achieved for this meeting in compliance  
with the Sunshine Law. 
 
 
Roll call 
  
 Mr. Bannister – absent 
 Mr. Bernard --- present 
 Mr. Frick --------absent 
 Ms. Hand --------absent 
 Mr. Walsh -------present  
 
No formal action was taken. 
 
Next meeting is June., 18th at Belcoville Fire House 
  


